
Daffodil International University 
Daffodil Smart City, Ashulia, Dhaka, Bangladesh 

NOTICE on "Durga Puja" 

(For Employees) 

04 October 2022 

This is to notify that all Academic and Administrative 

activities of Daffodil International University will remain 

closed on 05 October 2022, to observe "Durga Puja". In 

addition, only the employees of Hindu religion may enjoy 

one day optional leave on 06 October 2022 for which they 

will have to apply through online earlier. 
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Registrar (In-Charge) 
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